



**REPORT OF LOCAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING**

A meeting of the Local Emergency Management Committee was held on **Monday 26 November 2019**.

**Contents**

1.	DECLARATION OF OPENING / ANNOUNCEMENT OF VISITORS.....	2
2.	RECORD OF ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES .....	2
3.	BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE PREVIOUS MINUTES .....	2
4.	INFORMATION REPORTS FROM CEO.....	2
5.	GENERAL BUSINESS .....	3
6.	CLOSURE OF MEETING .....	3

---

**APPENDICES**

- Minutes LEMC Meeting 27 August 2018

# Local Emergency Management Committee Meeting Minutes 26 November 2018

---

## **AGENDA:**

### **1. DECLARATION OF OPENING / ANNOUNCEMENT OF VISITORS**

The Chairperson welcomed everyone with the meeting opening at 4.03pm

### **2. RECORD OF ATTENDANCE and APOLOGIES**

#### **Attendance:**

Angela Hoy	(Exc. Manager Technical Services - Shire)
Wade Bloffwitch	(Ngangganawili Aboriginal Health Service – NAHS)
Robert Wiles	(Works Supervisor – Shire)
Julie Greatbatch	(Administration Assistant – Shire of Wiluna)
Anton Roose	(Ngangganawili Aboriginal Health Service – NAHS)

#### **Apologies**

Colin Bastow	(Chief Executive Officer – Shire)
Graham Harris	(Councillor – Shire of Wiluna)
Darren Saunders	(Acting OIC – Wiluna Police Station)
Charis Bool	(Wiluna Police)

### **3. CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS**

3.1 Minutes of the LEMC meeting held on the 27 August 2018

**MOVED WADE BLOFFWITCH**

**SECONDED ANGELA HOY**

**That the minutes of the LEMC meeting held 27 August 2018 be confirmed.**

**CARRIED**

### **3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE PREVIOUS MINUTES**

### **4. INFORMATION REPORTS FROM CEO**

**5. GENERAL BUSINESS**

5.1 Update of Members and Contact List

5.2 Total Bush Fire Bans

There was a general discussion amongst the members with the suggestion that moving forward LEMAC meetings be held on a Monday, with a variety of dates being offered for the quarterly meetings.

It was also suggested that there be 2 Desk Top Incidents run in 2019, one for the Airport and one for the Local Emergency Management Committee.

Angela has asked for recommendations to run the Desk Top Incident.

Angela welcomed Anton Roose to the committee

**6. CLOSURE OF MEETING**

The meeting closed at 4.15pm